
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

October 30, 2022

Department of Neighborhoods 
Houston City Hall
901 Bagby St.
Houston, TX 77002

Dear Director Francis,

I am writing in support of the Westbury Area Improvement Corporation’s (WAIC) proposed 
mini mural, to be installed on the traffic control box at the corner of Burdine and Chimney 
Rock. This mini mural will be visible to residents visiting the new Dr. Shannon Walker Library 
on Chimney Rock. WAIC is currently working with the community to design artwork that will 
honor Westbury High School graduate and astronaut Dr. Shannon Walker, who recently com-
manded the International Space Station. 

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Sallie Alcorn


